
 

 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
(For Immediate Release) 

 

 
 
 

DIRECTOR RESIGNATION 
 

ATH wishes to advise that Director Tupou'tuah Baravilala has resigned from the ATH Board. Her resignation 
will be effective immediately. 
 
The Board of ATH would like to sincerely thank Ms Tupou'tuah Baravilala for her service to the ATH Group. 
During Ms Baravilala’s tenure as Board Director, ATH Group grew significantly, expanding its operations 
across the Pacific. 
 
The Board will soon be announcing Ms Baravilala’s replacement.  
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